
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council 

Date: 5/28/2025 3:59:20 PM
Subject: Invitation - City Service Awards - Thursday June 5th at Hillcrest Centre

Dear Mayor and Council

 

I am excited to invite you to the City Service Awards, our annual employee recognition event for 
celebrating the hard work, contributions and accomplishments of City staff.

 

The event will be held  as follows:

 

DATE:              Thursday, June 5th

TIME:              4pm to 6:30pm

LOCATION:    Vancouver Curling Club, located at Hillcrest Centre (4575 Clancy Loranger Way)

 

Any person or team at the City is eligible to win an award. The only requirement is a detailed 
nomination from a colleague that speaks to why that person or team demonstrates the qualities of 
that category. More details about the nomination process and event can be found here

 

This event is a great opportunity for us to come together and celebrate the contributions of our team 
members. If there is an opportunity for you to attend amongst the many other demands on your 
calendars, that would be fantastic.  

 

To RSVP, please contact Lorraine Murphy at lorraine.murphy@vancouver.ca. I hope to see you there!

 

Best,

Paul

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver



paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm 
(Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

 

 

 

 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 




